
I am an Ohio voter and resident who has lived in this state for over 40 years, and I support clean, green 
energy solutions. It is imperative that HB6 is repealed in full. I would like to add my published letter to 
the editor against HB6 that ran in the Akron Beacon Journal on Sunday, October 20, 2019. My letter 
shows how far the proponents of HB6 were willing to go to get this bill passed, and how Governor Mike 
Dewine was very wrong to sign and pass this dirty energy bailout bill. 
 
 

Voice of the People: Bailout protection efforts 
threaten free speech 
 
Posted Oct 20, 2019 at 2:01 AM 
 
For clean energy 
 
The article “Petition circulators detail efforts to get them to stop” (Oct. 13) should frighten 
anyone who supports free speech. I was appalled to read in this article how far Ohioans for 
Energy Security would go to intimidate petition collectors. From offering what I considered 
bribes — a $2,500 cash option and plane ticket back home — to running TV ads telling 
people not to open their doors to sign and to report a petition circulator if they come to 
your door. 
 
I actually received one of these flyers at my home telling me to report a petition circulator. 
As soon as I read that, I wanted to contact Ohioans Against Corporate Bailouts to tell them 
I want to sign their petition against House Bill 6 and tell everyone I know to sign as well. 
 
I support the environment and clean, green energy solutions. Anyone who cares about the 
environment should be very concerned about our money being used to bail out polluters. 
 
I would ask everyone who cares about clean air, clean water and wants to end global 
warming, to sign the petition opposing HB 6. Vote for Democratic candidates who support 
the environment so we can oppose Gov. Mike DeWine and President Trump’s anti-environmental 
policies. 
 
Nancy Dollard, Lake Township 


